
SUMMARY OF AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE 
COUNTY OF SONOMA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA, ADOPTING NEW FEES AND 

ADJUSTING FEES EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2025 FOR SONOMA COUNTY 
ANIMAL SERVICES 

Pursuant to Government Code Sections 25124(b), on or after August 26, 2025, the Sonoma 
County Board of Supervisors will consider adoption of an ordinance adopting new fees and 
adjusting fees for Sonoma County Animal Services, effective October 1, 2025. 

Adoption of the proposed fees for Sonoma County Animal Services would result in an overall 
net fee revenue increase of $13,031. Amended fees include adoption, license, board/impound, 
veterinary care, and spay/neuter. 

Copies of the proposed ordinance, including the details concerning the proposed fees, are 
available on-line at https://sonoma-county.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx and during regular 
business hours in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 575 Administration Drive, 
Room 100A, Santa Rosa, California. 

M. Christina Rivera, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of Sonoma 
By: Noelle Francis, Deputy Clerk of the Board 
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